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Eton Academy Monthly Newsletter - Welcome!
June 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Warm summer greetings from Eton Academy! As we embrace the sunny days of summer
here in the UK, we are excited to announce that we have just seven weeks left in our
academic term. For some of us we are starting to wind down for summer, for others we have
end of year exams just around the corner. Either way we have a lot of existing things coming
before we finish for the year!

Double Winners! Students Shine in National Engineering

Competition
We are thrilled to announce that two of our talented students,

Rayan (Grade 9) and Yashar (Grade 7), have been shortlisted in a
prestigious national engineering competition! This innovative

contest challenges students to envision themselves as engineers '

and devise solutions to real-world problems. Out of thousands of

participants, Rayan and Yashar’s ingenuity and creativity have set

them apart, securing their places in the final round of the

competition! We are so proud!

There will be an awards ceremony at Manchester Metropolitan o N
University in July, where the ultimate winner will be selected and

their product potentially brought to life—an exciting and rare

opportunity for any budding engineer! Good luck Rayan and Yashar!

Launching Our New Careers Newsletter!

We’re excited to announce the launch of our new Careers

Newsletter, starting on the 15th of this month. This monthly resource

is designed to support students and parents by exploring future

career possibilities and providing valuable guidance

What's Inside:

e Tips and insights from professionals to navigate and prepare for various career
paths.

e A selection of articles, tools, and educational materials.

e Detailed looks at different professions to help students discover and consider a
variety of career options.

Work experience week
As part of our careers program, we will be encouraging our IGCSE students to take a week

away from their studies and partake in some work experience, whether that be virtual or
physical. Watch this space for more information coming soon.

Eid Closure

Eton Academy will be closed in observance of Eid from 17th-21st June, allowing our
students, staff, and their families to celebrate this significant occasion. We wish all who
observe Eid a joyful and blessed celebration. May this special time bring peace, happiness,
and prosperity to you and your loved ones.
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Launching of the Model UN

We are thrilled to introduce the Model United Nations (Model UN)
program for our lower secondary and IGCSE students this term.
Throughout the program, students will learn about the United
Nations, engage in country-specific research, and develop their
problem-solving and negotiation skills. In the final week, each house
will propose a project needing funding to a 'funding committee' made
up of our staff, arguing why their project is the most deserving. The experience will culminate
in a simulation where students act as delegates, working to resolve a global issue. This
engaging initiative aims to empower our students as informed global citizens.

Parent Feedback
Your feedback is extremely important to us! Please take a moment to let us know your
thoughts through our parent feedback form here. *
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Sunday 16th May - Fathers Day

Friday 7th June - Re-enroliment forms due _
17th - 21st June - Eid Celebrations (NO CLASSES) M
15th - 19th July - Fun Week :

Friday 19th July - School closed for summer holidays

Warm Regards

Z

Dr Gabrielle Hargreaves
Principal

Do you have an idea or suggestion for our newsletter? Submit it HERE.

Key Contacts

Student Services student.services@eton-academy.net
+44 161 521 1549

Safeguarding Lead rielle.hargreav n- my.n
For emergencies only - +447415341453

Report a safeguarding concern here

Deputy Safeguarding Lead danielle.viney-burton@eton-academy.net
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